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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was great to see so many parents at our 'meet the teacher' event last week. We hope that you found the 

information provided useful but please, do not hesitate to ask your child's teacher if you have any further 

questions, during the year. 

We will be holding a coffee morning on Friday 30th September, at 9.15am in aid of Macmillan Cancer Research. 

This will be an opportunity to meet fellow parents and learn a little more about things going on at school this 

year. 

 

Miss K Aldred 
                                             

FOBSA AGM 

 

FOBSA will be holding their AGM on Tuesday 

4th October at 8.00pm in the school hall.  

This is a good opportunity to learn more about 

the great work they do and how you can help. 

 

 

 

Saturday 24th September 9.00- 4.00pm 

 

Mums and Dads: We need you! 
This coming Saturday is our allotment makeover day and I am still in 

need of volunteers! (Dads especially) There will be painting and cutting 

back of hedges etc. but we also need to clear a nasty area of brambles 

and dig over a large patch of weeds. 

If you are able to come along please bring some tools with you, if 

anyone has a wheelbarrow they could bring with them, to help move 

bark and topsoil that would be very helpful. 

I will be at school from 09.00 but please feel free to come along and 

help at any time. Access will be via the Childrens Centre car park. 

 

Attendance 

The Education Welfare Officer will be meeting with me 

shortly to evaluate attendance data for all children.  Please 

can I remind parents that leave will only be granted in 

exceptional circumstances and it is the policy of Surrey to 

issue penalty notices to all parents that remove their 

children from school for unauthorised holidays.  Our 

attendance policy can be found on the school website 

www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk.  I hope you will continue to 

support me in sending your child to school when they are fit 

and healthy and let’s aim for 100% attendance for all! 

 

Twitter 

Have you checked out our Twitter feed yet? We update it 

frequently with photographs of school life and it’s an 

excellent way of keeping track of breaking news about the 

school. @BagshotInf 

 

DIARY DATES 

 

 

Please find a full events list for the 

Autumn term attached. 
 

 

 

 

Harvest Festival 

 

Our Annual Harvest Festival will be held on 

12th October at 9.15am.  This is always a 

highlight of the year and is well attended.  

This year we are asking for tea, coffee, tinned 

meals, biscuits etc. which will then be 

distributed to The Besom Charity based in 

Camberley and also to pensioners in Mead 

Court in Bagshot. 
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